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30 June 2022 
Bring the Power Youth Summit – 13 July 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Your child has been participating in an exciting, creative project in association with the Birmingham 2022 Commonwealth Games, 
encouraging pupils across the city to reflect on the ‘common ground’ that they share.  
 
Our pupils have now been invited to attend the ‘Bring the Power Youth Summit’ where they will have the opportunity to present 
their work on this project and hear from other school groups across the city about their own projects as well as listening to a range 
of inspirational speakers.  
 
The trip details are as follows: 

 
Date: Wednesday 13 July 2022 
Timings: Arrive at school by at 8.25am  

Return to school by 3:15pm 
Venue: University of Birmingham 
Travel: School minibus 
Food: Pupils will be provided with a free lunch at the University of Birmingham 
Cost: Free of charge 
Clothing: Full school uniform 

 
The City Council covers all legal liability of the Council to young people on the visit but does not provide personal accident cover 
where the Council has no liability.  A full risk assessment for the entire trip has been completed by the school. 
 
Your child will be supervised by Hodge Hill College staff during the trip and the event will be led by staff from the Commonwealth 
Games Engagement team. This unique opportunity will give your child the chance to showcase their creativity as well as inspire 
them further.  
 
To secure a place for your child on this trip, you must complete the consent form via ParentPay by 8 July 2022. To do this, you 
must activate your ParentPay account using the details provided to you via email. Any consent forms received after 8 July 2022 
will not be processed and pupils will not be permitted to attend this trip. The Trip Leader reserves the right to remove any pupil 
from the trip if their behaviour in school is unsafe or concerning.  
 
Should you have any questions or would like to know further information about this trip, please call me on 0121 783 7807. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

C Barran 
 
Ms C Barran 
Subject Coordinator: History 
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